





Dear Families:

The Oldham School will be celebrating the 100th day of school (weather permitting), on Tuesday, February 13th. To mark this milestone we will be having a food Pantry can drive. Our hope is that each grade level can collect 100 cans! The Following suggested donations will be collected in the classrooms starting Thursday, February 1st and continuing until Tuesday, February 13th.

Grade 1: Boxed cereal, flavored oatmeal packets, pancake or waffle mix

Grade 2: Boxed pasta, rice, instant potatoes, macaroni & cheese, pasta sauce, spray or bottled cooking oil

Grade 3: Canned soup, chowder, chili, beef stew, hash, fruit, vegetables, tuna or chicken

Grade 4: Instant coffee, tea, peanut butter, jelly, jam, instant pudding, crackers or cookies

Grade 5: Dish or laundry detergent, shampoo, deodorant, toothpaste, paper products, toothpaste or cleaning products.

Thanks a million (or should we say a hundred)!

The Oldham school Teachers and Staff



